
 

Dear Parents of our Corrales International School community, 

Welcome, we hope you had a very restful vacation. As every 

school year, we remind you that communication is paramount, 

and therefore, if you have doubts or questions, it is important 

that you call the school, write the teacher an email or leave a 

message at 505-344-9733. 

In the next few days, teachers will contact you to inform you of 

school events, dates of academic reports, or simply 

communication that teachers will send you frequently during 

the academic year. You can find more information about our 

school at corralesis.org. 

Thank you for your attention, and once again, WELCOME! 

CIS faculty and staff 

 


